
Good morning. Kindly note that due to the unforeseen circumstances, the stakeholders' engagement 
session on the development of the Autumn Leaf Shopping Centre has been moved to next week 
Tuesday, 16/02/2021.The time slots and all other information remains unchanged. We apologize for 
the inconvenience caused by this change 


